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Christmas with The Church in the Woottons 
 

Wednesday 8th December 
 
2.15pm  MU Holy Communion and Carols at St. Mary’s 
6.00pm Christingle at All Saints Church 
 

Thursday 9th December 
 
6.00pm Christingle at St. Mary’s Church 
 

Monday 13th December 
 
6.00pm Christingle at St. Mary’s Church 
 

Tuesday 14th December 
 
6.00pm  Christingle at All Saints Church 
 

Friday 17th December  
 
7.00pm  Carol Service at St. Mary’s 
 

Sunday 19th December 
 
7.00pm  Carol Service at All Saints 
 

Christmas Eve 
 
11.30pm Midnight Holy Communion 
 at St. Mary’s 
 

Christmas Day 
 
10.00am Christmas Holy Communion at All Saints 
 

Sunday 26th December Feast of St. Stephen 
 
10.00am Morning Worship at St. Mary’s 
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Christingle Services 2021 
Please Reserve your Seats! 

I am very pleased to announce that we are holding live Christingle Services this 

year.  However, because of the current situation regarding COVID 19 and high 

infection levels, we have made some significant changes: 

1. We will be offering 4 Christingle Services this year – 2 services at each 

church 

2. None of the Christingle Services will take place on Christmas Eve this 

year.  Instead, we will run them on the evenings of four schooldays 

leading up to the end of term – each service will begin at 6.00pm 

3. Because our church buildings are relatively small, we are placing a limit 

on the number of people (adults and children) who can attend each 

service.   

4. At St. Mary’s Church, South Wootton, we are limiting the number of 

people (adults and children) who can attend each Christingle Service to 

75 

5. At All Saints Church, North Wootton, we are limiting the number of 

people (adults and children) who can attend each Christingle Service to 

70. 

6. Because we are having to restrict numbers who can attend our 

Christingle Services this year we wish to give priority to families with 

young children. Of course, grandparents will be welcome to come as 

part of a family.  

7. We ask that you email james@churchinthewoottons.net to reserve your 

places.  Please tell James who will be attending and the ages of your 

children.  We will then issue you with a family ticket.  
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